EDITOR'S PREFACE

This issue of NORTHERN STUDIES is designed to
give members information on the activities of [the

Society plus notes on matters of related intemest.

It is hoped that this bulletin will come out
regularly in the Spring and Autumn of each year.
Besides recording details of past activities, it
will announce forthcoming lectures, confexences
and excavations and act as a clearin? housw for

information on Scandinavia and Scotland.

The Society is keen that members will tak=
full advantage of the bulletin to express thei;
views, news or questions about any aspect of écotm—
Scandinavian matters. If you have any items of

interest please send them in.

Future issues will include more information
on the resources and activities concerning Scand-

inavica.
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